
Physical Address: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567  F 303.832.8106 
Mailing Address: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216  https://drms.colorado.gov 

Jared S. Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Michael A. Cunningham, Director 

July 1, 2024 

Amy Brooks 
Castle Rock Construction Company of Colorado, LLC
6274 S. Racine Circle 
Centennial, CO 80111 

Re: Proctor Pit, File No. M-2024-027, 111 Construction Materials Reclamation  
Permit Application, Extension Request Approval

Dear Amy Brooks: 

On July 1, 2024, the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your request to 
extend the decision date for the Proctor Pit application filed with our office on June 13, 2024. The 
Division has approved your extension request, changing the decision date from July 9, 2024 to July 
12, 2024. 
If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by 
phone at (720) 812-2002, or by email at joel.renfro@state.co.us.  

Sincerely, 

Joel Renfro 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

Cc:   
Travis Bell, Castle Rock Construction Company, LLC
Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
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